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OPENING TIMES
Tuesday to Sunday 11–17 
Closed on Mondays
1st Sunday each month 10–17 (Art + Breakfast) 
1st Thursday each month 11–22 (excluding public holidays)

Dear Visitors,

Starting this summer, the museum’s 267 windows will be 
replaced. Work will be carried out during opening hours, 
meaning we will have to temporarily close departments 
or building wings. In order to avoid any inconveniences 
for you, we will make every effort to let you know about 
the closing times as early as possible. Please also refer 
to the latest monthly flyer or check our website (makk.
de) for the latest updates.

Work will start in the Design Department, which will be 
closed from Tuesday, 22 August 2017 and is scheduled 
to reopen again towards the end of February 2018. From 
Tuesday, 7 November 2017, we will close the main floor 
that houses the Historical Collection (expected to last 
until November 2018).

At no time will the museum be completely closed. We will 
continue to be there for you with special exhibitions such 
as PLAY UP! (19 Aug ‘17 – 4 February ’18) or #alleskönner. 
150th ANNIVERSARY OF PETER BEHRENS’ BIRTHDAY (17 March 
– 1 July ’18) and many other events.
We look forward to your visit!

Kulturpartner


